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Vote NO on HB 2572!  This dangerous bill will make the average gun owner a felon 

immediately.  This is SO unconstituitional!  I expect you to honor the oath of office 

you took when you became a legistator and support the Constitution.  We would not 

be able to protect our property or arm against a tyrannical government!! 

 

I think the legislature should address the pressing issues you identify such as 

homelessness and drug abuse, rather than harassing the citizens of Oregon.  Shame 

on you! 

 

Sincerely 

Karen Hasel 

61240 Crooked Creek Rd. 

La Grande, Or 97850 

(541)786-0431 


